
 
 
 
 
 
June 29, 2006 
Electronic Bulletin No. 786 
Re: URGENT - CSX South Kearny Terminal will close the gate for empty returns 
commencing at 1:00 pm EST, June 29 
 
 
Dear Valued Customer: 
 
A major storm crossed the Northeastern States on Tuesday and Wednesday dumping from five to 
seven inches of rain in some areas, causing flooding and damage.  The worst of the flooding is 
expected on Thursday as the waterways in eastern Pennsylvania and upstate New York that feed 
into the Delaware River begin to crest.  The rising Delaware River prompted New Jersey 
Governor Jon S. Corzine to declare a limited state of emergency in four counties for June 29th. 
 
CSX Railroad reports that service adjustments and delays for all traffic moving in this region 
should be expected.  Please plan accordingly.  In particular, CSX has have experienced a track 
washout along its main line between East Fonda, NY and East Utica, NY.  This has caused an 
annulment of westbound trains from the CSXI intermodal facility in South Kearny, NJ.  As a 
result the CSX South Kearny Terminal has become severely congested.  To control the 
congestion, CSX has announced that it will close the gate for empty returns to its South Kearny 
Terminal commencing at 1:00 pm EST, June 29th.  We ask our customers to advise their 
draymen of this temporary situation. 
 
We will advise you when the service at the CSX South Kearny Terminal returns to regular 
operations.  For further information, please check with the CSX Railroad. 
 
If you have questions, we’re here to help.  Please contact your Pacer Stacktrain Business 
Development Representative for assistance. 
 
We appreciate your business. 
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